10 DOWNING STREET
LONDON SW1A 2AA

25 April 1988
From the Private Secretary

I wrote to you recently about your Group's interest in
the Turkish Health Master Plan.

You may be interested to know that at a CBI Conference
Turkey on 20 April, Dr. Yusaf Ozal, the Minister of State
responsible for the economy, stated in reply to a question
that education and health would be high in the government's
priorities over the next five years.

This confirms your views that there are distinct
opportunities in the Turkish health sector.

C.D. POWELL

C.M.W. Pincombe, Esqg.




